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Pastor:   Fr. Henry Smolenaars 
Hospital Chaplain:      Fr.  Wieslaw Papuga  

902 - 746 – 8233 (Hospital) 
Parish Deacon: Rev. Mr. Stephen Bourque 
Fr. Henry Email: frhenrys@gmail.com 
Office hours:   Monday to Friday  

from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm 
Church email :     stambrosemail@gmail.com 
Bulletin email:     stambrosebulletin1@gmail.com 
Tabitha Centre: 902-742-8960 
Reconciliation/confession is held on Wednesday 
after mass from 9:30-10:30  
 

 
MASS INTENTIONS – April 30th – May 8th 2022 
 
Sat.  4pm Delbert d’Entremont and David “Bub” LeBlanc 

Sun.  9am Richard MacPherson and Paul Atkins 

Sun. 10 am (Melbourne) Anniv. Arthur Muise 

Sun. 11am Parishioners 

Mon. 6:30pm Eleanor Brush and Deceased family 

                                members 

Wed.      9am Jerry Coder and Lorraine Thibedeau 

Fri.  9am Pierre Paul Proulx and Barry Cunningham 

Sat.  4pm Parishioners 

Sun.  9am Hans Weidenfeld and Lawrence MacNeil 

Sun. 10 am (Melbourne) Julie Deveau 

Sun. 11am Jean Cottreau and Wallace DeViller 

 

 
EMAIL TRANSFERS: are available. Please send to 
stambrosemail@gmail.com Please add your 
envelope number or personal information for 
income tax purposes. 
LIVE STREAM MASS AT ST. AMBROSE:  We live 
stream mass every Wednesday at 9 am and on the 
weekend at the Saturday 4pm and Sunday at 11 am 
mass on a rotating basis.  The next scheduled mass 
is always posted on our website's main page.  If you 
want to watch, go to our web site at 

www.stambroseyarmouth.ca or go to our YouTube 
channel 
www.youtube.com/c/SaintAmbroseParish/videos?
view=57   
 
EUCHARISTIC RENEWELL: Online workshop 
presented by Franciscan University of 
Steubenville.   
But only say the word and my soul shall be healed. 
Called to Him. Kept in Him. Made new in Him. God’s 
generosity and His Fatherly love is most fully 
manifest in His Son’s incarnation in ancient Israel 
and His continuing presence in the Blessed 
Sacrament upon every altar. Our lives flow from the 
Eucharist and lead back to the Eucharist, so that we 
may be filled with God’s life, sent into the world to 
proclaim the Good News, and be strengthened and 
invigorated for a life lived for others.  This pragmatic 
and deeply inspiring set of workshops addresses 
three critical aspects of the Eucharistic renewal so 
needed today: 
• How to see God’s gift of the Eucharist, rooted in 

knowing Jesus personally and loving the sacred 
liturgy. 

• How to be formed for a Eucharistic life of 
intimate devotion and radical trust. 

• How to give the saving truths of the Eucharist to 
others effectively in the home, the classroom, 
and in any relationship. 

It is our privilege to pass on this magnificent 
inheritance of faith to the next generation, echoing 
the action of faithful disciples from the centuries 
before us. This track is designed to help you, 
whether you are a parent, catechist, teacher, or 
parishioner, to better understand the Eucharist and 
its matchless importance in God’s plan for 
humanity. 

This online course can be started at any time.  It has 
no deadlines and is entirely self paced.  Question 
or information on how to sign up: 
ChristLife.Yarmouth@gmail.com 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK:  Try to keep your soul always 
in peace and quiet, always ready for 
whatever our Lord may wish to work in 

you. It is certainly a higher virtue of the soul, 
and a greater grace, to be able to enjoy the Lord in 
different times and different places than in only 
one.              ~St. Ignatius of Loyola  

HOMELESS IN YARMOUTH If you want to help the 
homeless, here is a list of things needed that they 
often don't have money for.  You can drop these 
items off at the parish center or leave them at the 
back of the church after weekend mass.  Fr. Henry. 
Personal hygiene: shampoo, soap, body wash, 
deodorant, razors, toothpaste, toothbrushes, hair 
brushes, combs, sanitary pads/tampons.  
 Clothing:  socks, underwear.  Basic cleaning:  all-
purpose cleaner, dish detergent, bathroom cleaner, 
laundry soap.   
Miscellaneous:  toilet tissue, Kleenex, vouchers for 
a cup of coffee or a slice of pizza. 
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S NEWS: Monthly Meeting for 

all Catholic Women’s League members May 
1st at 2:00 pm in the Jubilee Room. New 

members are always welcome. 
 
CWL FUNDRAISER: The CWL will be selling tea cups 

and saucers, with either a plant or flower 
in them for Mother’s day.We cannot 
guarantee a specific flower or plant. It 

will depend on what’s available. You can pre order 
by calling Dawn Scott at 902-663-2700 or Carol Ann 
LeBlanc at 902-742-7973. The price is $10.00 per 
cup and saucer and will be sold after the masses on 
May 7th and 8th in the Jubilee Room. 
 
FOOD BANK: This weekend, April 30th & May 1st is 

our turn to support the Yarmouth Food 
Bank. Non-perishable goods and 
monetary donations are appreciated. 

Please do not use collection envelopes for food 
bank donations. If you have spare egg cartons, they 
would accept them too. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS: “Knights of 

Columbus Council 2181 will be carrying out 
a recruitment drive, for new members on 
Saturday, May 28th and Sunday, 

29th.  Brother Knights will be available for any 
questions and would like you to stop by and say 
hello to them”.  
Monthly Meeting: Tuesday May 10th, all members 
invited!  6:00pm executive meeting                           

7:30pm general meeting  
4th Degree meeting: Tuesday May 17th at 7pm.   

THANK YOU: Thank you to everyone who 
purchased fish chowder during Lent. The 
proceeds of $2389 from the chowder will be 
going to support youth going to 
Steubenville Atlantic this year. The chowder was 
made by Cursillistas from the Cursillo Movement 
in Yarmouth and area as a service project.  
 
OFFICE HOURS: Please note that the parish office 

will be closed on Monday May 2nd 
and Friday May 6th to accommodate 
for staff vacation. It will be open 

Tuesday to Thursday for regular hours of 
operation.  
 
OUR LADY OF THE CAPE PILGRIM STATUE TOUR: 
The Marian Devotional Movement is visiting various 
dioceses in Canada in 2022 as it spearheads pilgrim 
statue tours of Our Lady of the Cape to provide 
opportunities for Canadians to venerate Canada's 
National Madonna, to promote consecration to the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary and to promote 
enrollment in the Confraternity of the Most Holy 
Rosary.  The sisters of the Queenship of Mary will 
be here in our area on Wednesday, May 4, 2022 
with the statue of Our Lady of the Cape.  We will 
celebrate a special mass with them on Wednesday, 
May 4, 2022 at 7p.m. at Ste-Anne's Church, Ste-
Anne-du-Ruisseau.  All welcome! 
 
FINANCIAL STATEMENT: Anyone wishing to have a 
copy of the parish financial statement for 2021, it is 
now available for pick up at the main office. 
 
 

 
3rd Sunday of Easter  

 May 1st, 2022 

        

     
    

 

 
 

Please welcome into our Christian community -

Owen James Michel Thibeau, Blake Anne Marie 

Lacroix and Creighton Stanley Bishara who 

were baptised on Sunday April 24th, 2022. 

 

Please keep Owen, Blake, Creighton and their 

families in your prayers. 
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